



Carnforth Road **BROMSGROVE** Worcestershire B60 2HS

Tel: 01527 872938

E-mail office@finstallfirst.co.uk Web Site www.finstallfirst.co.uk

FINSTALL FIRST SCHOOL

HEADTEACHER: Mr Stuart Evans

We care, we share, we learn and achieve

18th June 2019

**Dear Parents** 

## Universal Infant Free Schools Meals for Key Stage 1

As you are aware, all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will continue to be entitled to a free school meal when the children return to School in September.

Should you choose to take up this entitlement, your child will receive a hot, nutritious meal each day provided by our caterers, Class Catering. If you prefer, on days when you feel your child might not like the meal on the menu, you could order a packed lunch (cheese or ham) instead. Over 90% of Class Catering's menu is home-made, with all meals being prepared in their kitchen daily. The menus fully comply with the "Food For Life Bronze Award," and Class Catering also offer exciting new dishes and, on occasions, special theme days and promotions. Please find, attached, an order form, which will cover meals up to the end of the first half term in October 2019. You can see the choices on the 3 week menus which are available to all parents on the School's Website by following the Information and Class Catering tabs (for current pupils this is the same menu as they are using at present).

When Class Catering receive the number of School dinners ordered, their staff use their knowledge of past uptake at our School when estimating how many servings of the main option and how many servings of the vegetarian option that they need to provide. However, if you wish to declare that your child is a vegetarian on the form, they will ensure that the vegetarian option is always offered to your child.

Should you wish to take up the offer of free daily school meals, please complete the Order Form, which has been sent home in the children's book bags, and return it to School by no later than 9.15am on Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> July. If you do not wish to take up the meal options and your child is bringing in a packed lunch from home, can you please still return the form marked that you will not be having meals as this will help with the office administration.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Stuart Evans Head Teacher









